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EFFECT:   Includes a legislative finding in the intent section 
specifying that it is important that the state prevent and eliminate 
environmental damage caused by safe injection sites which lead to 
increased pollution and environmental hazards in public areas around 
the safe injection sites, including the prevalence of drug 
paraphernalia found in public areas around these locations.
     Expands the definition of "vulnerable populations" to include 
communities that experience disproportionate cumulative risk from 
environmental burdens due to adverse impacts of safe injection 
sites, including exposure to pollution and environmental hazards in 
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NOT CONSIDERED 12/23/2019

On page 2, line 21 of the striking amendment, after "making." 
insert "The legislature also finds that in order to achieve an 
aesthetically and culturally pleasing surrounding for all people of 
the state, it is important that the state prevent and eliminate 
environmental damage caused by safe injection sites which lead to 
increased pollution and environmental hazards in public areas around 
the safe injection sites, including the prevalence of drug 
paraphernalia such as hypodermic needles found in public areas around 
these locations."

On page 3, line 30 of the striking amendment, after "isolation;" 
strike "and"

On page 3, line 32 of the striking amendment, after 
"hospitalization" insert "; and

(c) Adverse impacts of safe injection sites, including exposure to 
pollution and environmental hazards in public areas around the safe 
injection sites, such as exposure to the prevalence of drug 
paraphernalia including hypodermic needles found in public areas 
around these locations"
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public areas around the safe injection sites, such as exposure to 
the prevalence of drug paraphernalia including hypodermic needles 
found in public areas around these locations.  

--- END ---


